
Public participation was undertaken for the Phase 1 Heritage Impact Assessment on the reminder of 

Portion 7 of the farm Nooitgedacht 268 IT. 

 

An Advert was placed in the Highvelder on 21 September 2018. Advert is attached as Appendix 1 

 

 

Figure 1: Extract out of the newspaper advert 

 

 



A site notice was erected on site to give opportunity for registrations and comments. The site notice 

was placed on 2 October 2018. Any interested parties were given until 2 November 2018 to submit 

comments: 

 

 

Figure 2: Photo illustrating the site notice placed on site. 

 

NO COMMENTS HAVE BEEN RECEIVED IN RESPONSE TO EITHER THE SITE NOTICE OR NEWSPAPER 

ADVERT.  



APPENDIX 1: PROOF OF PLACEMENT OF ADVERT 

  



APPENDIX 2: PROOF OF SITE NOTICE 

 

 



 

 

 

 


